
2017 Fall Meeting NHCD Report 

Dear All, 

All of 32 sites Nationwide have done a great job arranging NHCD yesterday and giving 
back to our communities. I am greatly indebted to all Nationwide coordinators’ hard 
work and participation. During my last three years as chair, we have the largest number 
of sites this year (approximately 32, some did not ask for flu shots or t-shirts, like 
Gadsden Alabama). We have the largest number of flu shots demand this year which 
brought our number of flu shots down to 40 per site and couple of sites were offered to 

purchase locally. 

We need to continue this enthusiasm in coming years as well regardless who is the 
president and chair in future. There are some hiccups (normal for big organizations but 

we need to work it out in future). 

Thanks to APPNA President, Sajid Chaudhary, MD, Dr. Rubina Inayat, MD, Mrs. 
Jennifer Wozniak-Watson, JD and Mr. Nicholas Suh who supported me for the success 
of this event. 

Ehtsham Haq, MD 

Chair, APPNA National Health Care Day Committee 2017 

 


